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A
MEMORANDUM

To: Council/Board Liaison Committee
From: Chris Evans, Trustee

Date: November 23, 2001

Subject: Tall Ships
RECOMMENDATION

THAT the Board of School Trustees (Richmond) investigate opportunities for Richmond
School District to work with the City of Richmond regarding the Tall Ships (August 2002)
initiative for the mutual benefit of both organizations.

AND FURTHER THAT such opportunities niay include but not be limited to ;
Advice in the development and implementation of new and/or existing curriculum resources.
Encouragement of interested staff and student volunteers for event positions and hosting

Make available school property and facilities, where possible, to enable the Tall Ship crews
to use the internet for shore communications and participate in exercise activities at the non-
profit rates.

Involvement in marketing discussions with the intent of assessing the ability of Richmond
schools to provide for advertising of the event, connecting students completing relevant
curricuium to the actual event, and having the opportunity to sell tickets for a percentage of
the total collected. (Such monies could be retained by the schools, after amounts deducted to
fund any district commitments as previously noted above.)

Sensitivity to current job action must be considered with the last point of this last item.
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School District No. 38 (Richmond)
Office of the Secretary-Treasurer

Phone: 604 668-6011
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